
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@state.vt.us] 
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2015 2:06 PM 
To: Diane Snelling; dsnelling@leg.state.vt.us 
CC: Recchia, Chris; Perchlik, Andrew 
Subject: Fwd: CEDF's Awards to PV projects 
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Senator Snelling, 
Below I am forwarding the email from Andrew Perchlik regarding the data requested. I believe he sent 
back in March. Please let us know if any questions. 
Thanks 
Darren 
Sent from my iPhone 

 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Perchlik, Andrew" <Andrew.Perchlik@state.vt.us> 
Date: March 20, 2015 at 1:19:14 PM EDT 
To: "'dsnelling@leg.state.vt.us'" <dsnelling@leg.state.vt.us> 
Cc: "Springer, Darren" <Darren.Springer@state.vt.us> 
Subject: CEDF's Awards to PV projects 

Sen. Snelling, 
Darren asked me to send you the amount of funds the CEDF has 
received and how much of that $ has been awarded in support of 
photovoltaics (PV) over the last 5 years (’09 to ’14). I’ve compiled the 
table below to provide the that information.  
Of the $50.6 million that the CEDF has received over the last 5 years just 
$3.3 million has come from the General Fund (the CEDF also received 
~$1 Million from a settlement with American Electric Power that the AG 
had secured). $3M was conditionally appropriated in FY ’13. The CEDF 
was only to received that $3M if economic conditions were met, which I 
believe were related to whether or not Entergy was going to pay the 
increased property tax imposed on the plant that year. The economic 
conditions were met and the CEDF did receive that $3M in the 4th 
quarter of FY ’13. In FY ’14 there was an appropriation of ~$250K. The 
balance of the funds received came from ARRA ($21.9M) and Entergy 
Vermont Yankee ($24.3M). 
You’ll notice that ~44% of the funds have been award to PV projects 
through the SSREIP. That is the Small Scale Renewable Energy Incentive 
Program. As PV costs came down and interest in PV systems grew the 
CEDF lowered the incentive over the years and eliminated it entirely at 
the end of 2014. I’ve included a chart from the SSREIP that shows the 
decline of the incentive as PV installations increased. 
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Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions on this 
data or would like any further information. 
Sincerely, 
____________ 
Andrew Perchlik 
Vermont Public Service Department 
Clean Energy Development Fund 
andrew.perchlik@state.vt.us 
802-828-4017 
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